
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

July 21, 2020 

 

 

Agenda Item: 4.1 

 

Subject:  Acceptance of California Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office (CCCCO) Grant and 

approval of the agreement #19-036-002, Mental Health Services Program, Chabot-Las 

Positas Community College District, Chabot College and Las Positas College 

 

 

Background:   The CCCCO, California Community College Mental Health Services Grant was awarded 

to Chabot-Las Positas Community College District, Chabot College and Las Positas College in the 

amount of $500,000 for the period of May 1, 2020 through December 31, 2021.  The California 

Community College Mental Health Services Grant seeks to encourage community colleges to 

collaborate with county behavioral health departments in order to improve student access to mental 

health services and early identification and intervention programs. 

 

Chabot College and Las Positas College will establish and strengthen relationships with Alameda 

County Behavioral Health Care Services and other county, city, community-based, and educational 

entities to expand and improve behavioral and mental health services and referrals for college students. 

 

This grant will also provide for enhanced screening services and linkages to additional including 

establishing a smooth referral pathway with California State University, East Bay. Additionally, the 

grant will expand the college’s ability to provide culturally competent mental health services for 

underserved/vulnerable students and work toward reducing racial disparities in access to prevention, 

early intervention, and suicide prevention training. 

 

Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees accepts the California Community Colleges 

Chancellor’s Office (CCCCO) Grant and approves agreement #19-036-002, Mental Health Services 

Program, Chabot-Las Positas Community College District, Chabot College and Las Positas College in 

the amount of $500,000 for the period of May 1, 2020 – December 31, 2021. It is further recommended 

that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the agreement on behalf of 

the District. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted: Theresa F. Rowland/Date  Approved: Ronald P. Gerhard/Date 

         

         

  APPROVED   DISAPPROVED   TABLED 

 


